
11th Street Corridor Study

Lake Area Planning Council (APC), 
in partnership with the City of 
Lakeport, is looking at expanding 
bicycle, pedestrian, and transit 
use and improving safety and 
access for all road users along the 
11th Street corridor and nearby 
roadways.

Our next outreach phase will 
include surveying businesses 
and property owners along 11th 
Street and other major streets. 
Community outreach will continue 
into Summer and Fall of 2019.

Help create a welcoming and accessible town 
core for Lakeport residents and visitors.

We Want To Hear  
From You!

Please provide your feedback  
on the interactive map at the following 

link by August 9, 2019:

wikimapping.com/11th-St-Corridor.html

Where would you like to walk and bike on 
11th Street and the surrounding area? While 
walking and bicycling, do you experience 
unsafe conditions or challenges getting to 
where you want to go?

For more information:
Cayla McDonell 
cmcdonell@lgc.org
(916) 448-1198 x324

Funding for the 11th Street Corridor Multi-Modal 
Engineered Feasibility Study is paid for by a grant from the 
California Department of Transportation.

http://wikimapping.com/11th-St-Corridor.html

